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From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 4:27 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186
Attachments: Oppose Gulf Power Rate Increase; Price Increase for Gulf Power

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 4:16 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copies on file.  Please cc Janet Brunson and me when you forward this.  DHood 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 03, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01434-17
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From: Kimberly Drayton <delsolpcb@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:09 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Price Increase for Gulf Power

We live in Bay County Florida and we are writing today to let you know that we are against the price increase 
and see no need for it. You raised prices when gas went up, yet you did not lower them when the prices went 
back down. Your company makes enough money from us to pay for whatever you need to do. That is what 
businesses do. They reinvest in their company and not just worry about what the stockholders and CEOs are 
going to make.  

It is time for you to serve the very people who keep you in business and do not raise any rates. You make 
enough money to do this already. Maybe it is time for some competition for electricity service!  

Thank you! 

Kimberly and Eric Drayton 
207 Cobb Road 
PCB, Fl 32413 
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From: Hannah McLeaish <hannahmcleaish@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 4:52 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Oppose Gulf Power Rate Increase

Good afternoon, 
My name is Hannah McLeaish, of Pensacola. I am contacting you to express 
my opposition to the proposed Gulf Power rate increase. I would like to 
endorse the comments made by Shannon Baker-Branstetter from the January 
26th public service commission. It is unreasonable to consider that such a steep 
rate increase could ever be assumed by the public in this fashion. As a young 
family with hopes for children in the near future, an increase like this would 
change the course of our budget and push back our financial ability to 
responsibly have children until later. I urge Gulf Power to consider those like 
myself in the community before imposing this fee. 
 

Respectfully, 
Hannah McLeaish 

8504281400 

hannahmcleaish@gmail.com 
 
Sent by iOS Mail 




